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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCEMENT 

TERMINAL CHANGE  APL & CSX SOUTH KEARNY 
 
To All Customers: 
 
Effective June 3,2002, the APL Terminal at 350 Central Avenue will become the 
container yard for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
APL Terminal Hours of Operation: Contacts: 

350 Central Avenue Monday thru Friday 0600-2200 Terminal - Help desk: 
(973)465-5975 
South Kearny, NJ  07032 Saturday and Sunday Closed  Fax:  
973)578-4665 
 
Empty Containers: 
All Pacer Stacktrain empty containers must be picked up or returned to the APL facility 
on Central Avenue. 
Pick up of empty containers after terminal hours must be prearranged through our 
Northern Region Equipment Allocation Team at phone# (877) 816-1810. 
 
Westbound Loads: 
ALL westbound loads with the exception of traffic destined to Atlanta, GA and City of 
Industry, CA must be tendered at the APL Terminal with a gate cutoff of 8:00 PM 
Monday-Friday. 
Atlanta, GA and City of Industry, CA destined traffic must be tendered to the CSX 
Intermodal Terminal on Old Fish House Road. 



 
CSX Intermodal Terminal Hours of Operation: Help desk:  (973)274-2411 
Old Fish House Road 0001-2400 Monday-Friday Fax:         (973)274-2412 
     
South Kearny, NJ 07032 0001-2400 Saturday and Sunday 
 
Inbound Loads: 
Commencing with  trains arriving the night of May 31,2002, inbound loads will be 
notified by CSX and will be available at the CSX Intermodal Terminal. Storage will be 
charged in accordance with CSX Intermodal Directory # 1 Tariff. 
 
Drayage carriers can bobtail through the CSX main gate on Old Fish House Road or the 
CSX bobtail gate on Pennsylvania Avenue.   
 
The Pennsylvania Ave gate is exclusively for Pacer Stacktrain customers. 
 
Motor carriers must have a have a valid pick up number, UIIA interchange (SCAC code) 
and container number. 
 
*NOTE 
Motor Carriers who have returned an empty or load to the APL terminal and wish to pick 
up a loaded container at CSX will be permitted to utilize the CSX bobtail gate on 
Pennsylvania Avenue, but must exit the terminal through the CSX main gate. 
 
Please communicate this announcement to all appropriate personnel, customers and 
drayage carriers.  If you have any questions,  please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain 
representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 


